PHOENIX

ENTERPRISE FIRE COMPANY NO. 1
457 Main Street
Phoenix, New York 13135

July 31, 2025

To: Supervisor Rode, fellow Town Board Members and taxpayers of the West Phoenix Fire
District

The Enterprise Fire Company is requesting a 3% (three percent) increase from the 2025 fire
contract for the 2026 contract season. This is an increase of $3,775.00 for a total of $129,597.00.

Th You
Paul VanDyke

Vice president / Finance Committee Chairman



